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PROPOSAL:

The Wilson Center for Academic Advising and Learning Assistance proposes a change to the Transfer Student Admission Policy.  It is recommended that transfer students, who do not meet normal admissions GPA criteria, appeal their admissions request through the ASU Admissions Appeals process.  If approval is granted, students may be admitted on warning, restricted to twelve hours of enrollment and required to participate in the Restart@state Program. 

RATIONALE:

· The ASU admissions office should have a means to deny access to transfer students based on prior academic history. 

· Transfer students, if admitted to ASU, should follow the same polices set forth for ASU students.
PROPOSED POLICY CHANGES FOR  2010-2011 ASU BULLETIN: Changes detailed in part (4)
TRANSFER STUDENT ADMISSION:

(1) Students who have completed 12 or fewer semester credit hours will be admitted under conditions for new freshmen and must submit high school transcripts and ACT scores in addition to all college transcripts.

(2) Transfer students who have completed 13 to 23 or more transferable credit hours with a cumulative GPA of at least 2.000 at a regionally accredited college or university and evidence of ACT scores or compliance with the state-mandated remediation requirements will receive unconditional admission.

(3) Applicants with 24 or more transferable hours must present final, official transcript from all colleges attended.

(4) Transfer students with a cumulative GPA of less than 2.000 upon approval of the ASU  Admissions Committee, may be admitted on academic probation if the GPA for the last 12 transferable semester hours is at least 2.000, or there has been a separation from all academic institutions for at least one semester (excluding summer), restricted to 12 hours of enrollment and required to participate in the Restart@state program. 

